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Sarah B. Knowlton

Assistant General Counsel

Phone: 603/328-2794

E-Mail: sarah.knowlton@libertyutilities.com

March 7,2013

Debra A. Howland

‘Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re:  DE 13-048 National Grid d/b/a/ Liberty Utilities
Complaint of Mr. Douglas Graham

Dear Ms. Howland:

On February 25, 2013, Granite State Electric Company d/b/a Liberty Utilities submitted a
response to Mr. Graham’s complaint in the above-captioned docket. It has come to our attention
that Exhibit C to the response inadvertently contained two pages that were numbered “2” and no
page 3. I am enclosing an original and six copies of the revised Exhibit C that contains the
correct pages.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you

have any questions.

Very truly yours,

Syl BB, Kot

Sarah B. Knowlton
Enclosure

cc: Service list
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